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The children had a fantastic time during their Great Fire of London day. 

Thank you for all your efforts with their costumes. Look out for some photos 

of the day on our blog! 

 

We will be using the photos of the children next week in our PSHE lessons. 

If you haven't already sent in two photos - one when your child was a 

baby and one recent one, please do so by Tuesday 6th May. 

 

     Year 2 Sports Day will be happening on Thursday 22nd May 9:30-

10:30am. Your child will be assigned a team – Red, Blue or White. They 

will bring home a slip with their team on and what they will need to 

wear so look out for this in their bookbag. Get in touch if you haven’t 

received this in the next week or so. 

  

      Friday 16th May – Friends Film Night 

     Thursday 22nd May – Year 2 Sports Day (9:30-10:30am)  

     Friday 23rd May – Last day of term 

                           26th-30th May – Half Term  

        

6 + 9 = 15                            7 + 9 = 16 

2x table 

Please encourage your child to practise these Learn Its at home. 

 

This week, we have been learning to read and spell words containing 
wa saying /wo/ and qua saying /quo/. These are the list of words 
children will be tested on Friday 9th May: want, watch, wash, swap, 

quality, squash, squabble, quantity, half, quarter 
 
 



Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need 

an extra copy, please ask the class teacher. Please return homework with 

your child’s name on and in their folders. Homework should be returned by 

Wednesday.  

 

Thank you for your support, 

The Year 2 team 

 

 

 

  

 


